
 To whom it may concern, 

 I have recently been in contact with SOK Global Sports regarding their proposed plans for the 
 renovation of the Kuntz Sports Complex on West 16th Street in Indianapolis, IN. 

 I am excited about this project as an opportunity to provide a more professional facility for key 
 events that bring visibility to rugby in the Midwest and Nationwide.  Upon completion 
 of this project, our group would be interested in programming matches, youth clinics, 
 championship events, and tournaments (subject to the cost of rental) at this world class rugby 
 facility. 

 I offer my support to SOK Global Sports and the City of Indianapolis in bringing this 
 project to life. 

 Sincerely, 
 Jamie Frech 

 Head Coach, University of Michigan Women’s Rugby 
 Women’s Big10 Commissioner, National Collegiate Rugby 
 Head Coach, MI U23 Women Select Sides 


